MINUTES


Lincoln Hills Sports Car Group 

Orchard Creek Lodge

August 6, 2007 7:00 P.M.

Board Members


President, Ernie Drake

Membership Chair, BJ Julson


Secretary, Steve Garavito

Event Coordinator, Steve Postle


Treasurer, Dick Brewster

Social Chair, Pat Heesch

Introductions

· Ernie welcomed members and guests.

Reports

· Steve G. read the minutes of the 7/2/07 meeting.  The minutes were approved.

· Dick reported for BJ that we currently have 54 paid memberships.

· Dick reported that the ending balance in the group’s checking account on 7/31/07 was $1,199.73.

· Ernie reported that he had booked the Fine Arts Room for the group’s meetings in 2008.

· Pat stated that the next Oktoberfest party will be held on 10/13/07.  Because of the size of the group, we may need to limit the number of attendees.

· Dick reported that pictures from the NUMMI/Blackhawk trip are on the website, as well as pictures of new members with their cars.

Old Business
· Ernie congratulated the Schmidts and Webbs on the Sutter Creek/Tahoe trip.  He also reminded members that they can always suggest ad hoc trips. 

· Ernie told the group that if anyone wants to make a donation in Don’s memory, they can do so at this website:  www.pancreasfoundation.org 

· Ernie reminded the group that the election of new officers will be coming up soon, and that we should be forming an election committee in September.

· Trip leaders and co-leaders reported on the planned trips.  The planned trips are:

8/21-22
Virginia City, Reno



Berrys/Brewsters

9/nn-nn*
Sequoia, Kings Canyon


Postles/Sondergards

10/nn-nn*
Mendocino




Drakes/Webbs

11/n-n*

Napa





Rooneys/Garavitos

New Business
· Steve P. discussed driving protocol, and gave a brief overview of the trip planning process.

· Steve G. discussed proposed revisions to the constitution that would reduce the number of elected officers to four and would have the chairs appointed by the president.  The group will be asked to vote on the revisions at the 10/1 meeting.

· John Z. raised the issue of how best to get new people involved in leading or 
co-leading trips

The meeting was adjourned at 7:45 p.m.

LHSCG Secretary, Steve Garavito

* Contact trip leader for exact date
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